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The president, Bob Bloom, called the meeting to order at 10:30 am. 

 
Board members present Bob Bloom, Doug Gibney, Richard Pierce, Becky Bennett, and 
Linda Hughes.  Other member present was Toni Visich. Board members absent were 
Dennis Foley, Ed Wirth, Neal Lerner, and Rita McBride.  An email was received from 
Charlie Boss on Feb. 27, 2021 resigning from the board. 
 
Minutes: The minutes were read.  Richard moved,   Doug seconded, and the minutes 
were approved. 
 
Sunshine: Numerous cards have been sent.  Becky purchased more sympathy cards. 
 
Treasurer Report: The Treasurer’s report for was read. The balance as of   April 30, 
2021 is $ 1711.30.  Becky moved, Doug seconded, and the report was accepted.  A copy 
of the Treasurer’s report is attached. 
 
Membership: Currently there are 346 members.   
 
NEW BUSINESS:  
Dues:  We will begin collecting dues for the 2021-22 year.  Those that paid for 20-21 are 
paid until June 30, 2022 since membership dues were waived for last year. 
 
Election of new board members:   There are three directors positions open as well as 
the officers.  Toni will contact the current members to see if they are running again and 
potential members to fulfil the vacant spots.  Nominations from the membership will 
be solicited. 
 
Tom Brockenbrough 
It was suggested that we honor Tom Brockenbrough for his 101st  birthday with a 
cupcakes at a meeting.  Bob Black will be contacted. 
 
COMMITTEE REPORTS: 
Education & Training:  
   A Computer Club Orientation will be held May 25, 10am-noon.  Limited to 8 people. 
Linda & Doug will teach and send out the announcement. 
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Other classes scheduled:  Beginner’s Class June 22 and File Management sometime in 
July. 

Labs: The number of people attending varies greatly 
 
Programs/Calendars:   Programs are scheduled through the end of June.  June 24 will 
be a show & tell.  Doug Irish will be contacted about returning to do Apple 
presentations 
 
 
Public Relations: 

Greeters:  We will probably need monitors for the labs starting In July or August. 
New Member Liaison: Toni will contact. 

 
Website:  
 

Special Interest Groups: 
Genealogy Users Group:  Meeting via Zoom every month. 
 
ADJOURNMENT 
There being no further business, Richard moved, Linda seconded, and the meeting was 
adjourned. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
 
_________________________________ 
Becky Bennett, Secretary 


